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From: Chris Chandler 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 5:18 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

As a taxpayer, I don't want my money spent on a new stadium for a half dozen football games per year, when the state 
already has 2 stadiums in the state that we know are already fit for purpose. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Also, I don’t want the guidelines to reflect an assumption that Tasmanians can’t have AFWL and AFL teams without 
having a costly, poorly-planned and ugly stadium at Mac Point, when the state already has 2 stadiums in the state that 
we know are already fit for purpose. 

Yours faithfully, 

Chris Chandler 
 




